Enrichment Materials

Reading and Writing

End - 1st Semester

2021 - 2022

Grade Seven

These enrichment sheets are only for extra practice. They don't replace the textbook.

هذه الأوراق لا تغنى عن الكتاب المدرسي فهي أوراق للتدريبات الاثرائية فقط

Speaking

Language Functions

-Read and choose the correct response.

1.	A: How long does it take to go from Doha to Al Kho
	B:
	A. It takes about thirty minutes by car.
	B. It is an interesting city.
	C. I'm really happy for you.
	D. Forget it!
2. A	: Guess what! I bought a new car.
E	3:
	A.I'm fine.
	B. Not much.
	C. Lucky you!
	D. Sorry to hear that.

Vocabulary:

-Read and choose the correct answer.

3.	Thev	workout i	n the	gym two	or three	times a	week.
J.	11169	WOINGULI		SYIII LVVO		unics a	AACCIV.

Which of the following words is closest in meaning to the underlined words " $\underline{\mathbf{workou}}$ t	"?
A. meet	
B. sleep	
C. study	
D. exercise	

- 4. Ali was _____ when he saw the accident.
 - A. messy
 - **B.** friendly
 - C. shocked
 - **D.** outgoing

Read the following, then fill in the gaps with the suitable words.

- **5.** I went to the ______ to get medicine.
- **6.** Can I use your mobile to _____ a call?

Pa	rt Two: Writing		
	<u>Grammar:</u>		
	Read and choose th	ne correct answer.	
7.	My brother always _	out the rubbish.	
	A. take		
	B. takes		
	C. took		
	D. is taking		
8.	Explorers didn't have	e GPS systems in the past, so they	use compasses.
	A. can't		
	B. must		
	C. had to		
	D. didn't have to		
9.	Do as shown betwee	en the brackets.	
	Doha is	(big) than Al Khor and it is	(beautiful).
			(Correct the adjectives.)
10	. Do as shown betwee	n the brackets.	
	While Hamad	(play) football, he fell ar	nd broke his leg.
			(Correct the verb.)

Writing Prompt

Write a text from 6 to 8 sentences in two or more connected paragraphs about a description of your country / city.

Helping phrase

- name of your town / city
- > it's location
- some important features (population, size,,,,,,,,)
- > some geographical features (rivers, mountains, hills,,,,,,,,,)

What can people do there?			
	_		

Speaking

Language Functions

Read and choose the correct response.

A : I l	broke my arm while I was playing football.
B: _	-
A.	I'm fine.
В.	Sounds great!
C.	Not much.
D.	Sorry to hear that.
	Could I ask you a question?
A: (Could I ask you a question?
A: (
A: (
A: (B:_ A.	
A: (B:_ A. B.	Sure. It's free.
A: (B:	Sure. It's free. Don't mention it.

Part One: Reading

Reading Comprehension:

Directions: Read the passage and answer the questions

My name's Tim and I live in London. Last year, I was excited to see Hamad International Airport when I went to Doha on holiday. It opened in April 2014, so it's the newest airport in Qatar. It's more modern and impressive than the old airport and it is also much larger. In fact, it's 22 square kilometres in size! You don't have to take a bus or taxi to get from the airport to Doha city centre because there are fast underground trains every six minutes.

You can fly from Hamad International Airport to more than 160 places around the world. I read that there are more than 230,000 flights each year, but I found that it wasn't as crowded or **noisy** as other airports.

This is mainly because lots of people are there to help you, so you never have to wait to get from one part of the airport to another. About 50 different airlines fly from here, but the main one is Qatar Airways, and I think it's the best!

The airport has more than 30 cafes and restaurants to choose from, so the most difficult thing for me was to decide where and what to eat! I had an amazing experience at Hamad International Airport and I can't wait to go there again.

3. What is the text MAINLY about?

- **A.** impressive cafes and restaurants
- **B.** Hamad International Airport
- C. 50 different airlines
- D. Qatar Airways

4.	Which word is the closest in meaning to the underlined word "noisy "line 9?
	A. tidy
	B. loud
	C. large
	D. famous
5.	How often is there an underground train to Doha from Hamad International Airport?
	A. Every six minutes.
	B. Every thirty minutes.
	C. Every five minutes.
	D. Every ten minutes.
6.	How is Hamad International Airport different from the old airport?
7.	How many places you can travel to from Hamad International Airport?
8.	Why was it hard for Tim to decide what to eat in Hamad International Airport?

Vocabulary:

Read and choose the correct answer.

9. A young hero _	the child	lren from the f	ire last night	•
A. rescued				
B. attracted				
C. screamed				
D. borrowed				
10. Can I ask you f	or a	_? I need your	mobile.	
A. range				
B. space				
C. ladder				
D. favour				
D. Tavour				
Read the following	, then fill in the gap	os with the sui	table words.	
popular	documentary	crowded	messy	
11. Cairo is a		city. More th	an 10 millior	n people live there
12. Football is the	most	game in	Qatar.	
13. Ali is very	He ne	ver tidies his ro	oom.	

Part Two: Writing		
Grammar:		
Read and choos	se the correct answer.	
14. I got high marks	in the English testI	studied very well.
a. because		
b. and		
c. but		
d. so		
15. You can find	to eat in the fridge. I	t's full.
A. nothing		
B. anything		
C. something		
D. someone		
16. Do as shown be	tween the brackets.	
	(not cook) yesterday.	(Correct the verb.)
17. Do as shown be		
	(run) when he met Ali.	
	(blow) hard all night, so I couldn'	

Writing Prompt

Directions:

Write from 6 to 8 sentences in two or more connected paragraphs a story about \underline{an} $\underline{experience\ once\ you\ had}$.

Helping questions:

- ➤ When and where did it happen?
- ➤ Who was with you?
- ➤ What happened?
- ➤ How did you feel?
- ➤ What did you do?

Speaking

Language Functions

Read and choose the correct response.

1.	A: What is your grandfather like?
	B:
	A. He is tall and fat.
	B. He wears glasses.
	C. He has got short fair hair.
	D. He is an easy – going person.
2.	A: What could you do 5 years ago?
	B:
	A. Turn left.
	B. I am quick-tempered.
	C. I could read and write.
	D. I must respect the rules.

Part One: Reading

Reading Comprehension:

Directions: Read the passage and answer the questions.

- 1. It was a beautiful morning, and Nasser and his brother Hamad wanted to go quad biking. Their cousin Khalid offered to take them to his favourite place. While the two boys were driving over the sand, the wind started to blow hard. Nasser couldn't see anything. He stopped as quickly as he could.
- 2. As he was getting off the quad bike, his mobile phone fell out of his pocket and got lost in the sand. While this was happening, Hamad's front wheels got stuck. 'What do we do now?' said Hamad. 'Let's wait until the wind stops. Then we can both ride my quad bike back to the parking lot,' said Nasser. They walked away from their quad bikes and found a place that protected them from the wind. While they were waiting, the sandstorm became stronger and it got dark. 'I can't see our quad bikes anymore!' said Hamad. The boys were scared. Suddenly, they heard a sound. It was a jeep! It stopped and Khalid got out and ran to them. 'I was calling you and you weren't answering, so I got worried and came to pick you up.
- **3.** When I saw the two quad bikes covered in sand, I knew you were near. The boys were very glad to see their cousin.

3. What is the text MAINLY about?

- **A.** a sandstorm
- **B.** hiking in mountains
- **C.** a day in the desert
- **D.** racing in sand dunes

4. Which word is the closest in meaning to the underlined word "stuck "line 6?

- A. joined
- **B.** moved
- **C.** parched
- **D.** trapped

5.	What happened to Nasser's mobile phone?		
	A. It fell out of his pocket.		
	B. Hamad sold it		
	C. It was damaged.		
	D. Someone stole it.		
6.	According to paragraph 2, what happened while the boys were waiting for the wind to stop?		
7.	. Why did Khalid get worried about the boys?		
8.	How did Nasser and Hamad get home in the end?		

Vocabulary:

Read and choose the correct answer.

9. You can buy fruit and vegetables at the
A. florist's
B. chemist's
C. newsagent's
D. farmer's market
10. The policeman went into the room and the trapped family. A. hit
B. kept
C. rescued
D. borrowed
11. It's very risky to ride your bike without wearing a cycle A. helmet
B. airport
C. battery
D. stairs
Read the following, then fill in the gaps with the suitable words.
newspapers – medicine – stairs - shocked
12. Huda waswhen she saw the terrible accident in the street.
13. Saleh bought at the newsagent's.
14. I fell off the and hurt my leg.

Part Two: Writing		
<u>Grammar:</u>		
Read and choos	e the correct answ	er.
15. While my brothe	r	a movie, my sister was sleeping.
A. were watching		
B. was watching		
C. watches		
D. watch		
16. I have a new mok	oile so you	. to buy me one now
A. must		
B. could		
C. don't have to		
D . didn't have to		
17. Look at the pe	ople in this picture.	Is there you know?
A. no one		
B. anyone		
C. someone		
D. something		
18. Do as shown bety	ween the brackets.	
Lamborghini Vene	uno is the	(evnensive) car in the world
Lamborgiiiii vene	no is the	(expensive) car in the world.
		(Correct the adjective.)
19. Do as shown bety	ween the brackets.	
Dad	(not	watch) TV last night. (Correct the verb.)